
 

Calling all Grandparents! 
 

Have you got a few hours to spare 

every week? 

Do you have a love of reading? 

If so, we would love to hear from you! 

 
We are looking for a band of grandparents to come 

into school to help support our children with their 

reading. Training will be given. 
 

If you are interested, please register your 

interest with Mrs. Worthington in the school 

office by 31st January, 2020 

 


